
Sent: 10 July 2019 09:14 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: The Rising Sun Pub, Harlesden Road, London NW10 2BY 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I hereby write to lodge my vehement objection to the licence application submitted recently 
by the above establishment. 
 
I own flat  which is situated to the 
public house. 
 
 At present there are frequent occasions where the loutish behaviour of some members of 
the public who come out of the pub inebriated causes a noise disturbance.  
 
If the licence is extended as proposed this will only lead to more unsocial behaviour. There is 
precious little parking available in the area. This will lead to more litter being left in the 
surrounding vicinity. Already there have been frequent sightings of rodents in the vicinity. 
 
Ultimately this will lead to property values dropping.  
 
I have made my representation to the my local MP and will do so to my local councillor as 
well. 
 
Regards 
 

 




